
 

 

 

 

 
 

24th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Open Evening  

Due to the popularity of our nursery we have decided to slightly change the way we run our nursery parents 

evening. This will be held in the nursery and parents will be given a time slot in which they can arrive at any 

point during that slot to see the children’s work and speak to the teachers. Please do be aware that at the 

end time of this slot you will be asked to leave as the next group of parents will be waiting for their visit. 

 

If you choose to bring your children with you please make sure that you supervise them at all times. Please 

do not let your child run around the nursery unsupervised. 

 

Afternoon Nursery children’s slot will be on 10th October 3.15pm – 3.45pm. 

Morning Nursery Children’s slot will be on 10th October 3.45pm – 4.15pm. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Head Teacher 
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